
Linlithgow & Bo’Ness Probus  Club 
 
Minutes of Meeting held on: 5th October 2022 at Linlithgow Rose Club 
 
WELCOME: President John welcomed all the members and new members, his wife 
Lyn Aitken and Mr and Mrs Tidswell. 
 
APOLOGIES: 
Margot Watson; Alasdair Calder 
 
ALMONERS REPORT 
George had nothing specific to report. However he suggested that with the nights 
drawing in, it would make sense to help some of our members who had difficulty 
getting to meetings by offering lifts. The meeting agreed that anyone who was willing 
to help by collecting neighbours should contact the Secretary with details of the 
number of spaces they could offer and the area they were prepared to cover. George 
hoped to start the process in November. 
 
MATTERS ARISING 
 Subs are trickling in and are almost fully paid. 
 
AOCB 
None 
 
INTRODUCTION OF THE SPEAKER 
John introduced Glenn Miller from Cycling without Age Scotland (Linlithgow) who 
entertained us with the history of the organisation in Linlithgow which was 
celebrating 5 months of running Trishaws in Linlithgow. It came from a group of 
cyclists wanting to do something for the elderly in the town. They raised money 
through the Lottery and now have 2 machines. 
 
VOTE OF THANKS 
A vote of thanks was given by Chris Collen and supported by the members in the 
usual manner. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
 
The next meeting will be held on 19th October and will be a Games night. It is 
important to note that it is not a highly competitive event and the prize-money is 
disappointingly small and is meant to allow members to mix in a sociable manner. 
 
Chris Collen 
Secretary 
05/10/2022 


